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Dear Pamela,

PSID-Akhmad Priyono <akhmad.priyono@cgglobal.com>

Wednesday, 14 August 2013 6:25 PM

Anti-Dumping Commission Operations 1

RE: Initiation of Anti-Dumping investigation - Power transformers exported from China,
Indonesia, Korea, Taiwan, Thailand and Vietnam [DLM=For-Official-Use-Only]
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1. As you are accepting our audited accounts as it is and we don't have to prepare
accounts as per your date, we will fill the data accordingly.

2. As there was Lebaran holidays and our key officials are on leave please allow us to
reply the questionnaire by 20th September 2013 instead of 9th September.

Regards,
Akhmad






